To: Stan Rickard, Director of Public Works

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor%
Date: September 17,2002

Subject: “No Parking” Signage for Madison School

Two areas on West Green Valley Dr. have caused some concerns for parents and staff of
Madison School. The first area is the driveway exit onto West Green Valley Dr. which
has sight restrictions caused by vehicles parking up to the driveway. A 40-foot “No
Parking” area on the east side of the street, south of the drive, will provide adequate sight
distance for vehicles exiting the parking lot.

The other area is just south of Madison St. on West Green Valley Dr. Parents are parking
on both sides of the street and residents are having a difficult time backing out of their -
driveway. A “No Parking” zone on the east side of the street 175-feet south of Madison
will relieve the congestion at the intersection of Madison St. and West Green Valley Dr.

I recommend installing the above signage to improve the traffic flow.

cc: Rick Stoderstrom, Trustee, District 6
Richard Tross, Trustee, District 2
Ms. Cindy Cronin, Principal, Madison School
Transportation and Safety Committee



